
Submitter: Jack Katzbach 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am opposed to this measure or any measure that attempts to make voting more 

difficult. This measure is blatantly anti-democratic and aims to stifle the voices of 

those who rely on mail-in voting. MAGA supports it, so all Oregonians should be 

opposed. Stop the nonsense and go get real work done that benefits the lives of your 

constituents.  


